

Tanner's Crossing School

Rolling River School Division No.39 Phone: (204) 867-2591 Fax: (204) 867-2959 Email: tcs@rrsd.mb.ca

James Sheppard, Principal Shauna Price, Vice-Principal Box 1110 Minnedosa, MB

Nov. 12, 2020

Re: Remote Parent-Teacher Interviews for Nov. 2020

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):

We will again use our electronic online interview booking system called PTCFast, for parents/guardians in booking interview times for Parent-Teacher Interviews. You will need to access the website and sign up for your Nov. 27, 2020 interview time.

The procedure is as follows:

1. To register for this program, go online using this link to sign up: https://ptcfast.com/schools/Tanner_s_Crossing_School

(please note the underscore (_) between the Tanner_s_Crossing_School above if you are typing this directly into the browser)

It is also posted on the TCS website.

2. When you get the confirmation email, choose an appointment with your children's homeroom teacher using the code sent in the email.

Please note:

- Due to the Covid-19 pandemic restrictions, all parent-teacher interviews for November 2020 will be done remotely, via telephone. These calls will occur during the scheduled time(s) you choose, just like and in-person meeting in the past.
- Due to the size of the two classes, Kindergarten classes are scheduled over two days; Nov. 26 and 27, 2020.
- Due to the number of students they teach, Mrs. Stone-Mathews (grade 7P and 7SM) and Mrs. Tracy Kingdon (7P and 6K) are available for interviews on two days; Nov. 26 and 27, 2020.
- If you do not have access to the internet, please contact your child's homeroom teacher via phone.

TCS will provide quality learning opportunities within a safe and respectful school community.

Tanner's Crossing School

	•	Bookings	for inte	erviews	will b	e accessible s	tarting on	Nov.	16 to	Nov. 25	, 202
--	---	-----------------	----------	---------	--------	----------------	------------	------	-------	---------	-------

- Parents are expected to phone the homeroom teacher at TCS at the scheduled time. **Attached is a directory of teacher telephone extensions.** The school phone number is 204-867-2591.
- Parents who wish to speak with specialist teachers are free to contact them at the number listed above. That teacher's direct extension is included on the directory.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact your child's teacher.

Regards,

James Sheppard

James Sheppard Principal